
Hello, 
 
My name is Riad Sahli and I’m writing to express my support for HB 2006, as it is a common sense 
reform to Oregon’s largest housing subsidy.  
 
If this bill goes into effect, it may negatively impact me personally, but I think it’s the right thing to do so 
that lower income families can share in the additional investment in housing that meets their needs. 
 
I also work for a national organization, Enterprise Community Partners, that supports this legislation and 
is in the business of expanding affordable housing for all Americans. I believe this bill is a practical 
approach to partially leveling the playing field and increasing opportunity for Oregonians. 
 
Thank you for supporting HB 2006. 
 
Riad Sahli 
NE Portland 
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